
 
 
 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice Form 
Form Number BMS-02-0007 Rev 3.0 

 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE (PDN)  

PDN Number:   24012 

Date Issued:    May 7, 2024 

Date Effective:   May 7, 2024 

 
Product(s) Affected: 

Ordering Part Number Suggested Part 
Replacement 

Functional 
Equivalent 

Pin 
Compatible 

Comments 

XRP2526IDTR-1-F SP2526A-1EN-L/TR Yes Yes SP2526A has narrower 
input range, lower max 
current and lower current 
limit than XRP2526 

XRP6124ESTR0.5-F None N/A N/A - 

XRP6124HVESTR0.5-F None N/A N/A - 

 

Description and Purpose of Change: 

MaxLinear is announcing the discontinuation of the device noted above due to low market demand. 
Customers are recommended to review the demand for the lifetime of any platform where this 
device is a component. Last time buy orders will be non-cancellable and non-returnable 

 
Key Dates: 

Last Time Buy (LTB):  November 7, 2024 

Last Time Ship (LTS):  May 7, 2025 

End of support:   May 7, 2025 

 

No response is required to this Product Discontinuation Notice. However, requests for additional data 
and support should be made within 90 days of this notification. Contact our Customer Support team 
and create a Support Ticket at http://www.maxlinear.com/support/createcase    

Phone: 1-760-692-0711 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


